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Outlaw Sports 

I am requesting that for the 2021 Winter/Spring season that the cost of gym and auditorium 
rentals continue to be at a reduction of 25%, as was applied in the Fall 2020 season. This 
reduction was greatly appreciated and helped our organization to be able to operate during 
these difficult times. Due to the pandemic, we have lost close to 50% of our usual member 
numbers. We do not wish to increase our members’ fees by 50% to cover this loss, since this 
would be difficult for people normally, never mind during the current economic climate. For a 
few of our members, money is a concern, so we would like to keep our fees low to ensure that 
everyone can continue to play. If the rental fees resume to being the regular rates/the latest 
proposed rates as of this winter (while the pandemic is still occurring), depending on how many 
people will feel comfortable playing in the winter and spring of 2020, we may not be able to 
continue with our programming.  

Thank you very much for listening, 

Danielle Tardif 

Outlaw Sports 


